
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 11th October 2019 

Attendance—our target for overall  
attendance is 96% 

 

 

Tehidy 98% 

Kynance 96.4% 

Poldark 98.6% 

Zennor 98.3% 

Godrevy 96% 

Mousehole 97% 

Wheal Dream 93.6% 

Morvah 95.9% 

Whole School 96.7% 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019/20 
 
Monday 14th October 

• Friends of St Uny AGM, 7pm 
at school 

Wednesday 16th October 

• 9am Coffee and Cake with 
Parent Support Advisor 

Thursday 17th October 

• EYFS/KS1 Harvest 9am—
Parents invited  

• KS2 Harvest 2.15pm—Parents 
invited  

• FOSUA discos (EYFS/KS1  
5-6pm, KS2 6.15—7.15pm) 

Friday 18th October 

• Year 1 Hearing Screening 
Week commencing 21st October 

• Half Term 
Monday 28th October 

• Inset day (school closed) 
Friday 1st November 

• Deadline for deposit payments 
for Y3 and Y4 residentials 

Monday 11th November 

• Parents Evening (YR—Y5) 
Tuesday 12th November 

• Parents Evening (YR-Y5) 
Thursday 5th December 

• Flu immunisations 
 
 

Please come along and meet Mrs Yvonne Bryant, our new Parent Support Advisor on 
Wednesday morning at 9am in the school hall.  
 
Our Parent Support Advisor can provide information and support on: 
 

• How parents can help their children to engage in school work 

• How parents can help their children to participate in extra-curricular activities 

• Sustaining children's attendance  

• Engaging with education through transitional periods  

• Signposting parents who have concerns about early signs of social, emotional and 
learning issues relating to their child to the appropriate services or agencies  

 
It would be lovely to see you there! 
 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
It’s been another jam-packed week at St Uny CE Academy! 
 
Harvest Celebration! 
The date for this year’s Harvest is Thursday 17th October. EYFS & KS1 
Harvest will take place at 9am in the Hall, KS2 Harvest will take place 
at 2.15pm in the Hall – we would love to extend a warm welcome to 
parents, carers and relatives to these celebrations, the theme for this 
year’s Harvest is ‘sharing’. We will also be donating food items to the 
local food bank and would be very grateful for suitable food  
contributions. 

 
Bedtime Stories 
We are excited to announce ‘Bedtime Stories’ at 
St Uny CE Academy. Each Friday a bedtime story 
will be shared via the school’s Facebook page, 
make sure you follow us – you won’t want to 
miss it! The first story will go live on Friday 1st 
November between 6-7pm. 
 

Friends of St Uny Academy Events: 
Please remember that the ‘Friends of St Uny Academy’ AGM is 
taking place next Monday at 7pm in the school hall. It would be 
great if lots of parents / carers could attend to share their support. 
The school discos are taking place next Thursday – EYFS & KS1 at 
5pm and KS2 at 6.15pm. A huge thank you to the friends, who 
work incredibly hard to fundraise money for our school. 
 
We are all very excited for the year ahead at St Uny CE Academy, please keep up to date 
on the latest news on our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 
 
Mr Hoskins 
Head of School 



THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 
(friendship, forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Noticing’. 
 

 
 
 

‘Friendship’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We will be taking part in Samaritan’s Purse 
Operation Christmas Child again this year.  
More details about how to pack a shoebox 
will be sent home next week or you can visit 
www.samaritans-purse.org.uk. 
 
Shoeboxes will need to be at school by 
Wednesday 13th November. 
 



 
St.Ives RFC Youth Section-  Invites all young players, new and old 
to come and have a go training and playing at our fantastic club. 
The club has age groups from U7s through to U13s with qualified 
coaches and a great atmosphere. So if you’ve ever wanted to have 
a go or are looking to get back into rugby with a local club then 
come along. Training nights are every Friday from 6:00Pm - 
7:00Pm.Find us on FB or at www.stivesswrfc.co.uk  

Any third party activity undertaken based upon information displayed on this newsletter is strictly at your own personal 
risk.  St Uny Academy is not liable for any losses, injury and/or damages incurred as a result of such third party activity. 


